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From: HNL Sustainable Places 
Sent: 26 August 2021 16:16
To: Planning Strategy
Cc: Lewin, Paul
Subject: EA support comment on Brent's Main Modifications

Dear Paul & team 

Thank you for consulting us on the Main Modifications, and my apologies for this late response. 

We support the main modifications MM53, MM121 and MM122 as they follow what we have previously agreed via 
our Statement of Common Ground and subsequent discussion after the hearing on flood risk matters. They 
collectively help to strengthen and clarify Brent’s approach to the high flood risk sites and the importance of 
engaging early with the Environment Agency. 

We also support the main modifications which stipulate that the recommendations of the L2 SFRA should be 
followed, where relevant to those sites with flood risk. 

We also note minor modification MiM219 that it recognises all forms of flood risk. 

I hope this note is ok to simply acknowledge we have looked over the main mods and it all seems ok. It seemed a bit 
overkill to fill in a representation form for each modification and time/resources here are limited as usual. 

As an FYI I am leaving the Hertfordshire & North London Sustainable Places in about a months’ time to join East 
Anglia but any Brent consultations will get picked up by our Herts team as normal.  

Kind regards 
 

 
 

Environment Agency | Alchemy, Bessemer Road, Welwyn Garden City, Hertfordshire, AL7 1HE 

HNLSustainablePlaces@environment-agency.gov.uk 
External: 0203 0255560 

Does Your Proposal Have Environmental Issues or Opportunities? Speak To Us Early!  
If you’re planning a new development, we want to work with you to make the process as smooth as possible. We 
offer a bespoke advice service where you will be assigned a project manager who will be a single point of contact for 
you at the EA, giving you detailed specialist advice. This early engagement can significantly reduce uncertainty and 
delays to your project. More information can be found on our website here. 

Council Reference number: 35 a - e
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This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be 
legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, 
delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But 
you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply 
to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email 
messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by 
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe 




